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Thursday, 08 February 2018 
 
Dear parent/carers   
 
Re:  Reception children (Owls) and the  

Foundation Unit Children Due to Start School In September (Squirrels)  
Visit to Rosemoor Gardens Tuesday 27th March 2018 

 

To enhance our topic of Bears we have arranged to visit Rosemoor Gardens.  We will be participating in a ‘Down in 
the Woods’  workshop with experts from Rosemoor Education Centre.   
 
We will be travelling to Rosemoor Gardens by coach, leaving school by 9.15am and returning by 3.00pm. 
 
All Squirrels are invited to attend the trip, regardless of whether they are in session or not on the 27th March.   
 

Reception children will need to wear school uniform, ALL children will need to wear sensible shoes and have a 
waterproof coat. (Sun hat and sun cream if the weather looks like they will be needed.) They will need a packed 
lunch and plenty to drink.  They will need a small ruck sack style bag so that each child can carry their belongings.  
Please ensure all items are clearly named. 
 

If you would like school to provide a packed lunch please school know by Monday 12th March.     
 
Please return completed permission slips and payment by Monday 12th March. 
 

The cost of this visit is £5.00 each.  Friends of Winkleigh School are kindly making a donation towards the cost, 
however, there are no further funds available to subsidise the visit, if we do not receive full contributions for all 
pupils the visit will not be able to take place.    We have to carefully cost every trip as parents cannot be asked to 
subsidise others.  This does mean that our costings rely upon every child participating.  If your circumstances are 
such that you are unable to pay this contribution please arrange an appointment to discuss this in confidence with 
the Headteacher. 
 

Kind regards     
 
Mrs Winsor and Mrs Roadnight 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 I give permission for  _____________________  Reception Class / Foundation Class  to go to Rosemoor 

Gardens on Tuesday 27th March by coach.  I enclose my contribution of £5.00.  (Cheques payable to Devon 

County Council) 

 I require a school packed lunch and enclose £2.40 (Squirrels only). 

 
Signed:  _____________________   Print name: ______________________________________ 

HEADTEACHER:  Mrs  Victoria  Fenemore 

Farmer Frank’s Lane 
Winkleigh  

Devon  
EX19 8JQ 

Telephone:  01837 83354   
Email:  admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk 

“Learning together, achieving together.” 


